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14th June 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
I am writing to you with regard to the PTA. As you know the PTA have worked incredibly hard over the 
last couple of years organising among other things the PTA shops, school discos, summer fairs, bingo 
evenings, and Christmas and Easter events. These have been very well attended raising thousands of 
pounds for the children of Moorlands and the school is very thankful for all the time and hard work that 
the PTA have dedicated to achieve this. Unfortunately however the committee is made up of a very 
small number of parents who now feel that, for a variety of reasons, they are unable to continue in their 
present roles. 
  
This means that there will not be any events this half term while a new committee is formed. The school 
would very much like the PTA to continue, but this is reliant on a number of parents and/or relatives 
being prepared to take on the various roles that are required for the PTA to run. This includes the role 
of chairperson, secretary and treasurer. 
  
In order to try and encourage parents or relatives to get involved there will be two informal coffee 
meetings where anyone who is interested in helping to support the PTA can find out more. There will 
then be a PTA AGM in early September where, if there is enough support and people prepared to take 
on the roles, the PTA will continue. 
  
The two coffee meetings will be on Monday 10th July at 9:00 and Thursday 13th July at 3:00. We really 
hope we can continue to work with a range of parents and relatives in order that the PTA continues in 
the fantastic work that it has done for our pupils over the last few years. 
  
Yours faithfully 
  

  

  
J Siddles 
Deputy Head Teacher 
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